
City of Kaukauna 

Board of Public Works             April 6th, 2022 
JWN/engr dept 

 

Agenda Item: 2d 

Award Project 5-22 Grignon Mansion Structure Repairs  

 

Background 

 

The Engineering Department has reviewed the bid from Berglund Construction, received on 

March 30th, 2022 at 4:00PM for the 5-22 Grignon Mansion Structure Repairs project. The 

contractor has visited the site with subcontractors and is familiar with the work. The bid 

received was under the project estimate and under budget. One alternate bid was received 

for new gutters and downspouts and is recommended to be included in the award. The 

contractor has also pledged a $1,500 donation toward the project that will be a deduct from 

the contract. 

 

 

Recommended Action 

 

Award Project 5-22 Grignon Mansion Structure Repairs to Berglund Construction Company, 

Milwaukee, WI, including Base Bid with Alternate Bid Item ALT 5, and a deduct for $1,500 

donation, for a total contract price of $197,081.00. 

 




